
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
29th November 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

We are very lucky that a number of parents and volunteers working in the NHS have offered to help us with our 
World of Work (WOW) day next Wednesday 6th December. Students will be off timetable P1 - 4 working on a 
project called `Step into the NHS`. Please can students arrive in either school uniform or smart office wear. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
Tracey Wilks                                                                                                                 
Associate Head of Sixth Form  
Director of Business and Community Engagement 
 
 


